
From: Snyder, Craig
To: Kuhlman, Lewis
Cc: Acklin, Tim
Subject: Quarry at Irish Hill
Date: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 12:22:58 PM

Lewis,
 
The Fire Departments comments on the Quarry at Irish Hill are as follows:
 

1.      The access must comply with NFPA 1 Chapter 18 regarding fire department
access and water supply.

2.      NFPA 1141 Fire Protection Infrastructure for Land Development in Wildland,
Rural, and Suburban areas must be followed.

 
Please contact me with any questions. Thank you.
 
Craig W. Snyder
Division Chief of Fire Prevention & Building Safety
La Crosse Fire Department
608-789-7264
608-385-4295
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